
Place Select Committee 
Chair’s Update 
  
Scrutiny Review – Boundary Signs 
 

Problems or concerns Exact wording will not be known until the Department for 
Transport (DFT) publish the outcome of the review into traffic 
signs. The regulations were expected in spring 2016. 
 

Planned next month Being researched by SBC’s Traffic and Network Safety Manager 
and findings to be reported back in December  
 

On track – yes / no No 
 

 

Scrutiny Review – Flooding Resilience 
 

Achieved since last meeting Members attended an Emergency Planning event on 10 
November and observed how services react to a flooding 
incidence. 
An additional meeting has been scheduled for 23 November to 
consider the summary of evidence and to begin to formulate 
recommendations 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The Committee will consider its draft final report. 
 

On track – yes / no No – A delay of one month to allow for attendance at the 
Emergency Planning event before considering 
recommendations. This will now report to Cabinet in January 
2017 
 

 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The Committee’s Overview meeting took place on 14 November 
dealing with Community Services, and Economic Growth and 
Development Services.   
 

Requests for more information 
 

- 

 

Monitoring 
 

The next monitoring reports are due in December. 
 

 

Next Meeting 
 

23 November 2.00 pm 
 

 


